

THE PUFFIN FOUNDATION, LTD.

"...continuing the dialogue between art and the lives of ordinary people."

July 16, 2019

Taryn Mc Mahon 3501 Sandy Lake Road Davenna, OH 44266

Dear Taryn Mc Mahon,

We are pleased to advise you that your request for a grant toward your project:

A Series Of Entanglements

has been found to meet the criteria of the Puffin Foundation Ltd. Your grant award in the amount of \$1,000 is enclosed. Our Board was truly impressed with the nature of your proposal and the commitment you have made to fulfill the objectives outlined in your request.

The Foundation would appreciate acknowledgment of our grant in all printed material. A statement similar to this will be acceptable: "Funding has been made possible by the Puffin Foundation." It would be greatly appreciated where possible to include a representation of our logo (images available on our web site.)

Please forward a copy of such acknowledgments so we can keep them on file in our reference library. Acknowledgment of our Foundation's work will further strengthen the importance of the mission to which we are jointly committed. We also require an update on the status of your project and use of Puffin funds within a year of the award (details can be found in the FAQ section of our web site.)

We wish you good luck and success in your important endeavor.

Sincerely yours,

Gladys Miller-Rosenstein

Gladys Miller-Rosenstein Executive Director Puffin Foundation Ltd.

